
Fairtrade Stall 
 
There will be a Fairtrade 
stall on Thursday at break 
and after school. 
Please come and support us. 

 

Celebration Circular                 12 July 2024 

www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk 
“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
 
This week in our Celebration Assembly Isla from Year 4 
and James from Year 3 both won trophies in their football 
teams outside of school. 
 
Marni did well in her gymnastic class and we had lots of Book Bingo card winners. 
They were, Unaisah, Mehreen, Ayyub and Charlotte from Year 1 and Madiha and 
Clare from Year 2. 
 
Well done! 
Please join us on Friday for the next lot of Celebrations! 

Tameside Active Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 3 - Jason & Ellie 
Year 4 - Freddie & Anna 
 
It was Year 5’s last trip to the swimming baths this week, 
they had a fun session as a reward for all of their hard 
work doing their lessons over the past year.   Well done!  

BIRTHDAYS 
 
These are the members of our St George’s family who  
celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
 
Issa in Reception and Arifah, Saifan, Ellie and James from Year 3! 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your friends and  
family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to 
these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and values they 
showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Ehan 
Year 4 - Tasmia & Mr Okurut 
Year 3 - Yaqoub 
Year 2 - Amber & Alisha 
Year 1 - Lara 
Reception - All of Reception for their 
amazing Learning Showcase on their big 
question - “What if everything 
was black & white?” 
 
 

Dear God, 
Make us more like Barnabas. 
Help us to 
Use our eyes to notice, 
Use our ears to listen, 
Use our voice to encourage, 
And use our hands to help. 
Amen  

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

CDAT 10th Anniversary 
 
Three of our children joined 
lots of other CDAT schools 
this week to celebrate the 
10th anniversary of CDAT! 

Year 6 Leaver’s Service at Chester Cathedral! 
 
Year 6 went to Chester Cathedral on Wednesday to join other schools in a  
special Leaver’s Service.  Bishop Sam spoke to the children 
about having confidence and self belief as Year 6 move on 
into high school.   
 
We had a lovely picnic on the grass outside the Cathedral.   
It was a special morning celebrating with other church 
schools in the Diocese.    

‘I’m an 11 Year Old Get Me Out Of 
Here!’ 
Year 5 and Year 6 Production 
 
Tickets are  still on sale for the Year 5 
and Year 6 production! 
 
There is a show tomorrow afternoon at 
2pm and one on Wednesday evening at 
6:30pm.  Tickets are priced at 50p.  
 
Please call at the office to purchase.  
It will be an amazing night and Year 6’s 
last performance’s at St George’s so 
please come and support your children, 
we hope to see you all there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


